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﻿
﻿ I am opposed to an expansion of the Coffin Butte landfill. For over 50 years I relied on a big
breathe of sweet Soap Creek air to boost my spirits. Too often these days my nose is assaulted
by an odor like vomit and feces wafting from the dump.
Republic Services promised to control their noxious belching. They have failed to keep their
promise. We would be foolish to believe they would (mis)manage an expansion any
differently.
I am not the only one affected. Benton County is not the only place facing this problem. It is
time to “Just Say No!”

Richard Woodcock
37683 Soap Creek Road
Corvallis, OR 97330
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